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Notice

It has been brought to the notice of the Embassy of India, Beijing that calls are being
made  to  Indian  nationals  informing  them  that  they  are  liable  to  pay  penalty  owing  to
immigration related violations.

Embassy  of  India,  Beijing  clarifies  that  these  calls  are  not  being  made  from  the
Embassy. Indian nationals in China are therefore advised to exercise caution against such calls
and refrain from revealing any personal information over telephone or transfer any money to
the caller.
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